
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

NOTICE OF DELAY IN CLAIMS PAYMENTS IN THE CHECK 
CYCLE SCHEDULED FOR  

APRIL 1, 2014 

 
APRIL 2, 2014 

 
 
 

Due to system technical difficulties, all claims payments (both ACH and 
paper checks) for the April 1, 2014 check cycle will be delayed by at least 
one day.  We are diligently working on the situation and will send out 
another Provider Alert with an update tomorrow.  
 
We regret any inconvenience you may experience. 

 

 
 


